
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To advance the economic, social and environmental sustainability of Northern California 

by enhancing and preserving the water rights, supplies and water quality. 

 

455 Capitol Mall, Suite 335, Sacramento, California 95814-4496 Telephone (916) 442-8333 Facsimile (916) 442-4035    www.norcalwater.org 

December 17, 2015 

 

Jeanine Townsend 

Clerk to the Board 

State Water Resources Control Board 

1001 I Street, 24th Floor 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

RE: Comments on the Emergency Regulation and Reporting the Diversion of Water 

 

Dear Ms. Townsend: 

 

The Northern California Water Association (NCWA) recognizes the importance and the challenges of 

developing a statewide program for monitoring and reporting water diversions.  For a regulation to be 

successful, it must be crafted in a way that it can be implemented throughout the state and still provide 

information of value to the regulated entity and the State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB). 

 

NCWA shares the concerns raised by MBK Engineers in its December 17, 2015 comment letter and we urge 

the SWRCB staff to work closely with MBK and water resources managers in the Sacramento Valley to 

address the problems they have identified with the proposed regulation.  MBK Engineers’ experience with 

water management throughout the state would provide great value to the regulation development and 

increase the likelihood that that final product will achieve the desired result of being practical and 

implementable by the diverse types of water users throughout California.  Likewise, water resources 

managers from the Sacramento Valley bring practical experience to the process and operate a broad range of 

delivery systems that would be valuable for creating an understanding of how the various parts of the 

regulation could be implemented.  

 

Monitoring and reporting data is an important part of information management that needs to occur to ensure 

that water in the state is being used to the greatest extent possible for beneficial uses.  It is important that the 

regulations guiding the monitoring and reporting generate information that will support this objective. 

 

NCWA is strongly committed to advance the economic, social, and environmental sustainability of the 

Sacramento Valley by enhancing and preserving its water rights, supplies, and water quality for the rich 

mosaic of farmlands, refuges and managed wetlands, meandering rivers that support fisheries and wildlife, 

and cities and rural communities in the region. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Todd N. Manley 

Director of Government Relations 

(12/17/15) Public Workshop
Emergency Reg for Measuring & Reporting Diversions

Deadline: 12/17/15  by 12:00 noon

12-17-15








